
Testimony in support of HB 2007 
 
As a founding member of Lift Every Voice Oregon and a Chief Petitioner of Measure 114, I speak in 
support of HB 2007. This bill will allow local governments to permit institutions such as schools to 
restrict guns on their premises. This bill creates the ability for those who know their own communities to 
set their own rules. We know this will help keep communities safer and save lives. 
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